
PRECAUTIONS FOR THE 2020-21 DANCE SEASON

THE FOLLOWING WILL APPLY:

IF YOU ARE ILL IN ANY WAY, PLEASE STAY HOME.  REMEMBER, MAKE UP 
CLASSES ARE AVAILABLE FOR CLASSES MISSED DUE TO ILLNESS. 

RANDOM TEMPERATURE CHECKS WILL BE MADE UPON ENTERING THE 
STUDIO.

THE LAVATORIES ARE NOT CHANGING ROOMS.

DANCERS THAT ARE IN A CLASSROOM PARTICIPATING IN A CLASS, DO 
NOT NEED TO WEAR A MASK.  MASKS ARE REQUIRED WHILE WAITING 
FOR YOUR CLASS TO START.  MASKS ARE REQUIRED WHILE IN THE 
LOBBY BEFORE AND AFTER CLASS.

PARENTS, PLEASE DROP OFF YOUR DANCER OR ESCORT THEM IN.  WE 
ARE ASKING PARENTS AND SIBLINGS TO PLEASE WAIT IN THEIR CAR 
UNTIL PICK UP TIME.  DANCERS ONLY MAY BE WAITING IN THE STUDIO.  
WE WILL MAKE AN EXCEPTION FOR OUR PRESCHOOL FAMILIES.

PLEASE ARRIVE NO MORE THEN 5 MINUTES BEFORE CLASS TIME.  COME 
DRESSED FOR CLASS.

NO WATER COOLER IS AVAILABLE AT THIS TIME.  PLEASE HAVE WATER 
WITH YOU.  BOTTLED WATER WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE.

NO SHARING OF WATER BOTTLES!

WE WILL DO AS MUCH SOCIAL DISTANCING AS POSSIBLE FOR A DANCE 
CLASS.  

EVERYTHING AS BEEN SANITIZED AND WILL BE SANITIZED AFTER CLASS 
EACH DAY.

HAND SANITIZER WILL BE USED BY EACH DANCER BEFORE THEY ENTER 
THE CLASSROOM.
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